
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 

The Warren County Board of Commissioners will hold public hearings, pursuant to Ohio 
Revised Code Section 4504.24, pertaining to the request of the County Engineer to consider 
levying an additional five dollars ($5.00) per motor vehicle to the annual license tax on all motor 
vehicles registered within Warren County. Two public hearings are scheduled, the first on 
Tuesday, June 12, 2018, at 9:30 a.m. and the second, on Tuesday, June 19, 2018, at 9:15 a.m.  
Both hearings will be held in the Commissioners Meeting Room, 406 Justice Drive, Lebanon, 
Ohio 45036.   
 
By order of the Warren County Board of Commissioners. 
 
 
        _____________________________  
        Tina Osborne, Clerk 
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